U.S. Department 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
of Transportation Washington, DC 20390

Federal Motor Carrier
Jafety Adminisiration

MAY 15 201

Refer to: MC-RRR

Linda Loutse Thompson
24275 N Saint Louis Street
Paulden, AZ 86334

Dear Ms. ‘Thompson,

Thank you for your comments concerning the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration’s (FMCSA)
New Information Collection Request: Commercial Driver Individual Differences Study [Docket No.
FMCSA-2011-0225]. This information collection wil aid FMCSA in examining a wide array of driver
and situational factors and determine the prevalence of these factors as well as their relationship to being
involved in a crash.

FMCSA believes that this study has the potential to identify factors that could greatly improve highway
safety. Thank you for taking the time to comment.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Martin R. Walker
Chief of Research




